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 Memorandum 

To:         Patricia Britt  
Clerk of Council       DATE: March 24th, 2025 

From:    Jaden Baxter 
  Special Assistant to the Mayor/Community Engagement Specialist 

RE:       Grant Award from The George Gund Foundation 

Dear Clerk Britt: 

The Junior Mayor's Association has been awarded a $5,000 grant from The George Gund Foundation to
support the City’s commitment to youth and young adult civic engagement.  

These funds will be used to support expenses associated with the programming of the Junior Mayor's 
Association regarding food, drinks, and general items relating to student activities. We are notifying you 
of this grant as required under Cleveland Ordinance Section 121.06.  

Respectfully, 

Jaden Baxter  
Special Assistant to the Mayor/Community Engagement Specialist 
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